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Week of January 10, 2022
Roadrunners,


We had a very successful first week back in 2022! I am inviting all of you to our Glenmeade LCAP
Community Engagement Meeting. The objectives for the meeting are to understand how the Local
Control Funding Formula (LCFF) works and supports the District's Local Control Accountability Plan
(LCAP) goals. We will also review Chino Valley Unified School District's three LCAP goals and related
actions and services. You will also have the opportunity to provide input on the LCAP/SPSA goals and
actions. I have two different meeting options to help this important event fit into your schedule, but
you should only attend one. The meetings will be held on Wednesday, 1/12 at 9:00 am and Thursday,
1/13 @ 1:30 pm. The meeting link and more information can be found below. I hope to see you there!


We are now enrolling Kindergarten students for the 2022-2023 school year! Please see the information
below and on our website for more details regarding dates, times, and document requirements.


If your student needs to stay home due to illness or quarantine, you can request Short Term
Independent Study in the office. You will need to come to the office to sign the paperwork, meet with
our STIS Coordinator, and pick up the work to complete at home. Please call the office at (909) 393-
4087 to make your request.



Sincerely,

Adrienne Chase

Principal, Glenmeade Elementary School
Champions of the R.A.C.E.


3rd Grade in Action
Students in Mrs. Lund and Mrs. Brown's classes have been working on writing standards W.1, W.2, W.7
& W.8. They completed a Pig vs. Wolf opinion writing piece after reading multiple texts and
collaborating with peers about whether they believed the pig or the wolf. They also wrote Endangered



Important Dates (click here)Important Dates (click here)

Visit the Glenmeade website for our school calendar.

Animal research reports that included a beautiful art project inspired by the art of author/illustrator
Eric Carle. Great job 3rd grade!

Wednesday, 1/12 @ 9:00 am: Glenmeade LCAP Community Engagement Meeting (Zoom)

Thursday, 1/13: Minimum Day

Thursday, 1/13 @ 1:30 pm: Glenmeade LCAP Community Engagement Meeting (Zoom)

Thursday, 1/13: 2022-2023 Kindergarten Registration for current Glenmeade Siblings (1:00-4:00 pm)

Friday, 1/14: Glenmeade Spirit Friday

Monday, 1/17: No School - Martin Luther King Day
Wednesday, 1/19: PTA Board Meeting @ 8:30 am
Thursday 1/20: Minimum Day

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/30#calendar18/20200904/month
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9015151100
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9015151100
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/30#calendar18/20220116/event/254174


Thursday 1/20: ELAC Meeting @ 8:30 am
Thursday, 1/20: 2022-2023 Kindergarten Registration Day 1 (1:00-4:00 pm)
Thursday, 1/20: Comprehensive School Safety Plan Committee Meeting @ 3:30 pm
Friday, 1/21: Glenmeade Spirit Friday
Thursday, 1/27: Minimum Day
Thursday, 1/27: 2022-2023 Kindergarten Registration Day 2 (1:00-4:00 pm)
Friday, 1/28: Glenmeade Spirit Friday


Fun Club Interest Survey for 2022-2023

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/30#calendar18/20220116/event/254174
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/30#calendar18/20220116/event/254174
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9015151100


I am pleased to announce that I have been working with the district to see if we can open Fun Club on
the Glenmeade campus for the 2022-2023 school year. At this time we are generating interest and
completing this survey does not guarantee a child development center. The interest from this survey
will help us determine if it is financially feasible to offer Fun Club at Glenmeade, so if you are interested
in enrolling in before and/or after school care, please complete the form. I will continue to update our
community as we move closer to the 2022-2023 school year. For information about the Fun Club
program, please click here. To complete the survey, click here.

Child Development Fun Club
Interest Survey
Fun Club is a before and afterschool child care program run by Chino Valley 
Unified school district staff. We are open Monday - Friday from 6:30 a.m. - 6:00 
p.m. We operate on the same schedule as the school calendar. We provide 
enrichment activities, homework assistance, outdoor activities, PBIS, and snack. 

Sign in to Google to save your progress. Learn more

* Required

Parent Name: First and Last *

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/4052
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnD81_U3oVcUW-77Rvxr7UpKfh-lKSsCKMsz9nXruZeBjC_Q/viewform
https://accounts.google.com/Login?continue=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSdnD81_U3oVcUW-77Rvxr7UpKfh-lKSsCKMsz9nXruZeBjC_Q%2Fviewform%3Ffbzx%3D3587613858843335466




Glenmeade Elementary PBIS ResourcesGlenmeade Elementary PBIS Resources

Glenmeade Elementary PBIS Corner
The PBIS Team needs YOUR support!


PBIS is a proactive approach our school uses to improve school
safety and promote positive behavior. Did you know family
involvement is key when developing positive behavior support plans
for students?


Involvement at Home



Families are encouraged to support PBIS using common
language and expectations.
The school-wide expectations can be connected to desirable
behaviors at home.

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/domain/6362
https://s.smore.com/u/607bf9a874e5ee770cd9c7e7e8192532.jpg


PBIS Parent SurveyPBIS Parent Survey

Click this link to provide our PBIS Teams with feedback regarding our implementation of the 3B's.

Intervention CounselorIntervention Counselor

Click here to meet our intervention counselor, Anita Islas. Her classroom page offers contact
information, office hours, and resources.

Parent Request for Assistance Form (click here)Parent Request for Assistance Form (click here)

If a student is in need of assistance from our Tier 2 team or an Intervention Counselor, please let us
know by clicking on the button above. You will be contacted by a member of our team.

Glenmeade PTAGlenmeade PTA

Click here to go to the PTA website.

Behaviors can be taught through explicit instruction, practice,
and positive reinforcement.
A strong partnership between home and school can provide
families with ideas on how to address behaviors similar to the
way we do at school.



Thank you for your support, and please make sure your student is
continuing to demonstrate the 3B’s at school and home.

Be Respectful
Be Responsible
Be Safe


Please find more information regarding PBIS at Glenmeade by
visiting our website.

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/47186
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Domain/6763
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2vJ2N5oLq0e_-q9gw8RBjKRvY5YrXkFGrMKduGEV9SRUN0NFWEtHUUw0UkFIUk03M05JTjdNQkZDNSQlQCN0PWcu
https://glenmeade.ptboard.com/
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/domain/6362


PTA Amazon Smile
Make sure your Amazon account is linked to the Glenmeade PTA
Amazon Smile account. Shop through this link and Amazon will donate
0.5% of eligible purchases to Glenmeade PTA—no fees, no extra cost.
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7010592


https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F23-7010592&data=04%7C01%7Cadrienne_chase%40chino.k12.ca.us%7Ca02a5fa8cb5248226d5708d88d843852%7C3776f2da0b9a47abbffaaf60c3c4418c%7C1%7C0%7C637414946300480589%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=UaMfUA8W9mwLClasvzSz0Ml9%2BeOZl3Gn1DsVVaow2Ps%3D&reserved=0
https://glenmeade.ptboard.com/
https://s.smore.com/u/3f9a4f5c793b9132bdd112e509c59e32.png


Release Time Christian Education
The Released Time Christian Education program is now expanding to 3rd through 6th graders
effective November 8th. The program, taught outside in their bus by volunteers, requires your written
approval and the forms are located in our office in the Released Time box. The teaching date is
Tuesday and the one hour time to participate begins at 1:30 pm. If there are more than eight students,
a waiting list will be established.



There is also an optional online class for 3rd-6th grade students to study at their leisure which will
convene November 1st. However, both the in person and online classes do require parental enrollment.
The forms can also be downloaded from the RTCE website after September 28th on
www.chinovalleyreleasedtimechristianeducation.org, and placed in the RTCE Box.

http://www.chinovalleyreleasedtimechristianeducation.org/


Parent and Family Engagement PolicyParent and Family Engagement Policy

Click here for the 2020-2021 Engagement Policy and Parent Compacts.

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/domain/3309




Nutrition ServicesNutrition Services

Click here to be taken to the CVUSD Nutrition Services website.

Online Meal Applications
School lunches are free this year. However, it is still important for all
eligible families to complete the application. Please click on this link
for more information regarding our free or reduced school meals
program. You can access the online application at
https://cvusd.rocketscanapps.com/
This information can also be found on the Glenmeade website:
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Glenmeade

http://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=2207141829244148
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/8882
http://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=2207141829244148&page=lunchapps
https://cvusd.rocketscanapps.com/
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Glenmeade
https://s.smore.com/u/828f04b7aa219f9a0a5ccccfdd8f84df.jpg


CVUSD Wellness Assistance Line (click here)CVUSD Wellness Assistance Line (click here)

This serves students and families within CVUSD with screening for assistance, referrals, and
resources relating to social, emotional, and the overall well-being of students. This phone line is not

a therapeutic support line.

Glenmeade School Accountability Report CardGlenmeade School Accountability Report Card

The 2019/2020 School Accountability Report Cards (SARC), published in the 2020/2021 school year,
are now available on the CVUSD website in English and Spanish.

CVUSD Health Center
The CVUSD Health Center is open Monday-Friday, from 7:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. They are providing well-
child physical exams, sick care treatment, and immunizations for children ages 0-18.* The Health
Center is also providing telehealth and drive-up services. Patients are seen by appointment only.
Please call at (909) 628-1201 Ext. 8935.


*Children 0-18 years of age must meet one or more of the eligibility federal vaccine categories to
receive vaccinations through our Vaccines for Children Program:

• Are an American Indian or Alaska Native;
• Are enrolled in Medicaid (straight Medi-Cal, IEHP, Molina, etc.)
• Have no health insurance

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/36725
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/domain/2333




https://s.smore.com/u/193b/c571075796f1113126231beb9b624574.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/715e/75f9ff9340351bc859557b48ea183119.png
https://s.smore.com/u/4aee8902fb64c114780c793817675460.jpg


@GlenmeadeElem

Mrs. Chase, Principal



We will establish a safe and secure environment, a positive school
climate, and increased student achievement. We work to inspire
students to do their best in the present, and dream their dreams for
the future, knowing that they are able to make a difference.


Follow us on Instagram @glenmeadeelementary

15000 Whirlaway Lane, Chino H… adrienne_chase@chino.k12.ca.…

(909) 393-4087 chino.k12.ca.us/Glenmeade

http://www.twitter.com/@GlenmeadeElem
https://s.smore.com/u/ffc53ee02884f660a87828b6f36a5fc4.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=15000%20Whirlaway%20Lane%2C%20Chino%20Hills%2C%20CA%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:adrienne_chase@chino.k12.ca.us
tel:(909) 393-4087
http://chino.k12.ca.us/Glenmeade

